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Leighton Lee IV
2 Pettipaug Rd
Westbrook, CT 06498

RE: DE 08-122 The Lee Company
Application for Certification as a Class II Renewable Energy Source
Items Requiring Completion

Dear Mr. Lee:

On September 23, 2008 The Lee Company (Lee) submitted an application requesting
certification as eligible to produce Class II renewable energy certificates (RECs) pursuant to
RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law. In reviewing Lee’s
application, the following items must be clarified:

1) Pursuant to Puc 2505.02 (b) (4), the GIS facility code must be supplied, if available.
On the application, Lee stated that the facility code has not yet been obtained. When
does Lee expect to the facility code? Please be advised that the facility code must be
provided to the Commission once it is obtained.

2) Pursuant to Puc 2505.02 (b) (7), the application must include “[Ajll other necessary
regulatory approvals, including any reviews, approvals or permits required by the
department.” Lee submitted an ~‘Inspection Request” for the Town of Westbrook.
Was there any final approval or other regulatory procedures which had to be
complied with? What regulatory approvals does the State of Connecticut require for
a solar photovoltaic facility?

3) How will the facility’s output be verified by ISO-New England? Please provide the
specific portions of the interconnection agreement or the “Guidelines for Generator
Interconnection” (which were not included) which address this issue.

Please address these items within 30 days so that Staff may proceed with your request to
be certified as eligible to produce Class II renewable energy certificates. Also, please be advised
that you should reference the docket number, DM 08-122, in all future correspondence with the
Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Cc: Suzanne Amidon
Staff Attorney

Sincerely,

/~.s~1 i
Henry J. Bergeron
Utility Analyst III


